CORRESPONDENCE /MEMCRANDUM DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE

January 22, 1996

Mike Ellenbecker, Scott Ferguson

John Green;f33~

Subject: Hein-Werner site investigation

I assume that Winter has filled you in on my conversation
with Linda Benfield. She may be calling you directly, and I
approved this but only for purposes of planning/executing the
site investigation. Here are some thoughts on Hein-Werner’s
proposed site investigation.

1. I want to make sure that you have "signed off" on their
workplan. While I am not sure how formal and complex their plan
must be, I do not want a repeat of the recent Dakota experience
where they went out before getting clearance from DNR--and did an
incomplete job.

2. The magnetometer surveying should be extended from where
Dakota stopped to the gate leading to the factory side of the
proeprty. (See my crude drawing, attached) There is also a
question whether use of the magnetometer is sufficient here--or
whether they need to do something else.

3. The meat of the investigation will involve taking a backhoe
out there and digging around. I want one or both of you to be
there to help direct and to observe. Obviously, we need to make
sure they dig in the most suspicious spots, and we need a good
record of what they uncover. If we’re not around, we will be
left in the same position of not being confident of their work; I
think this is our only shot to have this site dug up.

Please keep me informed of major developments, and let me
know if you have any questions.

cc: Winter Hess
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